
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 12/4/2013 3:29:30 PM 
To: Shori, Sunil (sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov) (sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov); 

richard.myers@cpuc.ca.gov (richard.myers@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 

Subject: FW: CUSTOMER CONTACT UPDATE: Cold Weather Alert for Dec 5 to Dec 9 

latest 

From: Redacted 
Sent: Wednesday, December 04, 2013 3:17 PM 

Ail, 

Redacted has been 
officially notified to curtail gas usage to their designated burn levels; for December 5 from 
midnight to midnight. Official Fax notifications and direct customer follow up calls were 
made. 

The other remaining Non Core Customers in Humboldt have also been notified that they DO 
NOT need to curtail for tomorrows event, though they have been encouraged to be cognizant 
of their gas usage for this day and to voluntarily reduce load where they can. 

Redacted 

Redacted 

Redacted 

Redacted 

Redacted 

Redacted 

Redacted 

-Not affected. 

-Not affected. 

Not affected. 

Not affected. 

Not affected. 

Not affected. 

- Not affected. 

Redacted 

Customer Relationship Manager, Senior 

SB GT&S 0268860 
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Pacific (3asanct Electric Company 

Energy Solutions & Service 

Redacted 

SB GT&S 0268861 


